COMITATO LIBERAZIONE NAZIONALE VENETO

Venice, Palazzo Ducale, February 19, 2024 Prot. No. DPL2024190200004

We are most honored by this opportunity for dialogue, which has long since begun with
your Lordships.

We enclose the letter to President Putin dated April 12, 2021, as we have no assurance
that he ever received and read it.

We also enclose the "Proem” which consists of the compilation of actions taken and acts
promulgated by the C.L.N.V. since its inception in 2014, and we hope to have a
diplomatic meeting with a delegation of yours in charge.

During that occasion, we will have the opportunity to further elaborate on the details
and objectives of our journey. At your direction, we will be happy to provide some
records to enable you to further explore the issues discussed.

Sincerely and Serenissimi Regards,

The Representative of the Diplomatic Commission of the C.L.N.V.

Leandro Nadin

Sede di Governo: Palazzo Ducale - Venezia - Sede Operativa - Via Julia Augusta, 89 - 33010 Magnano in Riviera (UD) - Territori Veneti Occupati
segreteria@clnveneto.net - www.cinveneto.net

pag. 2



